65 St. Andrew Rd. Easto Boston, Mass. 02128 February 13, 1973

Mayor Kevin H. White City Hall Boston, Mass.

RECEIVED
FEB 23 1973
MAYOR'S OFFICE

Dear Mayor White

This letter is in regard to the meeting March 1st at Gardner Auditorium over the racial imbalance law.

Forced busing of Boston school CHILDREN outside of their neighborhood is insane. There must be another answer, but before it is found, don't let the children of the city be sacrificed.

There are too many dangers both physical and mental in the forced busing of children out of familiar areas.

Children are sensitive, and need a feeling of well being. If East Boston children are bused it means going thru the Sumner Tunnel, and travelling on busy roads. Or better yet they could run a helicopter service from Logan to the school.

The state should not be allowed to tell parents where to send their children to school.

IWILL NOT ALLOW MY CHILDREN TO BE BUSED!

I expect you as our mayor to have a spokesman at this meeting to stand up against forced busing.

The voters of this city will be waiting to see what action you will take.

Very truly yours

65 St. Andrew Rd. East Boston, Mass. 02128